
 
 

 
 
Conflict of Interest  
 
Employees will be excluded from searches that would consider the candidacy of a 
spouse, domestic partner or relative.  
 
Persons serving on a search committee can not act as a reference for any candidate 
seeking the position for which the search is undertaken.   
                       
 


